
WISCONSIN LUTHERAN COLLEGE 
Office of Development 

July 25, 2016 

Rockley Family Foundation 
PO Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818 

Dear Tobin, 

8800 West Bluemound Road 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53226 

414.443.8823 I wlc.edu 

Thank you so much for your recent gift of $2,000.00 to Wisconsin Lutheran College for the 
music department. - - - --- -

You help prepare excellent Christian servant leaders. For example, Kathryn Hendee '13, a 
biology major, is now a graduate student at the Medical College of Wisconsin, pursuing a PhD in 
cell and developmental biology. 

She states: "WLC prepared me to not only be academically successful in graduate school, but 
also to stand firm in my faith and be a light and witness to my colleagues and those around me. 
Your generous scholarship support was a large factor in helping my WLC experience come to 
be. Thank you very much." 

We appreciate that you have chosen to share your gifts with WLC so we may prepare Warriors 
like Kathryn, who make a profound impact on the world around them. If you have any 
questions, or I can be of service to you, feel free to contact me. May you continue to enjoy 
God's richest blessings. 

In His service with you, 

Richard T. Mannis to ' 94 
Vice President of Development 
richard.mannisto@wlc.edu 
414.443 .8788 

P.S. 


